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Dear Miriam, 

  

Thanks for your email. The points I had made last Thursday were as follows: 

  

1.       Supported other delegations who articulated the importance of the link between this 

section on actions to the section on international cooperation; 

2.       That the chapeau in para 13 should explicitly mention the need to address concrete 

actions to address gaps in implementation from the HFA, and to then include such actions in the 

following paragraphs; 

3.       Having acknowledged the magnitude of the climate risks of disaster, we need to now 

mention action to address such climate risk, by including action on factors known to be climate 

risks. One concrete example is to mention the need to focus on climate-resilient infrastructure 

in the paragraphs mentioning infrastructure 17c and 17m. There may be others which technical 

experts will be able to include in appropriate paragraphs. 

  

  

Trust this is useful. 

  

Thank you 

Namita 

  

 


